
   

 

         Byrne Creek  
    Community School 

STUDENT BULLETIN-The week of February 24-28 

 
 
MATH CONTESTS 
The Pascal, Cayley, and Fermat math contests are being written this Wednesday February 26th in the library. 
Students that have signed to write should be in the library before 845am.  
 
COURSE SELECTION 
The deadline has passed but we've opened the MyEducation portal for one more week! You MUST post your 
selections by this Friday, February 28th!  
 
PIZZA SALE 
Grad council is having a pizza sale this Wednesday Feb 26th at lunch in the atrium. Come by for a tasty lunch 
and support this year’s grad class. 
 
GRADUATES 
Do you want your CUTE baby photograph in the yearbook.  We all want to see how much you changed or 
didn't.  Please make sure to submit those adorable versions of yourself before spring break.  Check the grad 
team page for the link to upload your photographs to.  We can't wait to see them.   
 
THEATRE COMPANY 
Byrne Creek Theatre Company presents the play Employees must Wash Hands before Murder by Don Zolidis in 
the C4D March 4, 6 & 7. Tickets $5 and will be sold this week in the atrium at lunch 
 
DIVERSITY DANCE 
The district is having the Diversity dance on Wednesday March 5th from 6-9 at Byrne Creek. This dance is open 
to all grade 8-12 students in Burnaby. This is an inclusive event that celebrates diversity and belonging. For any 
students who have paid on School Cash Online, please come collect your physical tickets from Mr. Kramer in 
the office. If you are interested in purchasing a ticket to the Diversity Dance, come by the office with cash or 
pay online. Tickets are $10. 

 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Feb 26- Pink shirt day/Math Contest 
Feb 27- Robotics competition and 2D animation fieldtrips   
Feb 28- Pro-D day – no classes for student 
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